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Blueberry Broadcasting, LLC
Rockland, ME

The attached application proposes to relocate WMCM 0.23 kilometers to the west-

northwest to a replacement tower, where it will continue to share an antenna with

commonly owned WQSS(FM) - Camden, Maine. WMCM is presently short spaced to

WZLO(FM) - Dover-Foxcraft, Maine, which operates on channel 276A. This short

spacing is the result of WZLO invoking the contour protection provisions of Section

73.215 of the FCC rules to obtain authorization for their presently licensed facilities.

WMCM is not (and never has been) licensed as a 73.215 facility. When rounded to the

nearest kilometer pursuant to the rounding provisions of Section 73.208(c)(8) of the

FCC rules, the proposed relocation won’t reduce the spacing between WMCM and

WZLO. There will also continue to be no prohibited contour overlap between WMCM

and WZLO. As a result, 73.215 processing is not necessary for this application.
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